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VILLAGE OF CHURCHVILLE

At a meeting of the Village of Churchville Board of Trustees held at 7:00 p.m. on the above date at the Village Hall, 24 Washington Street, the following were:

Present:
Nancy L. Steedman, Mayor


Michael H. Brown, Trustee

            Scott A. Cullen, Trustee


Diane F. Pusateri, Trustee


Members of the Churchville Volunteer Fire Department
Absent

John T. Hartman, Deputy Mayor
Fire Chief Gary Johnson opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m.
Fire Chief Gary Johnson presented an overview of the new training facility to the Village Board.  The Board then watched the volunteer fire fighters training in the new facility. 
Meeting adjourned at 8:26 p.m.
